
Subject: Proposal for Therapeutic Qualification as a Requirement
Date: Saturday, 29 January 2011 8:09:54 PM

Colin Waldron
Optometry Board of Australia
 
Dear Mr Waldron,
 
I am an Optometrist  who graduated from UNSW in 1983. I have been self-employed in private
practice since 1987. I currently have a succesful practice in North Sydney which was established in
1992.
 
I strongly oppose the proposal that therapeutic qualification should be a requirement for general
registration of Optometrists in Australia.
 
Yours Sincerely
Michael Angelos
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